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Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Clerking team, 21.05.15

Hi Jessica

Thank you for your email advising that our petition will be reviewed. As you know 
we put our request for a Public Inquiry on hold whilst the Independent Review by Dr 
Flynn was being undertaken. The Independent Review has yet to be published so we 
would ask that you put back your review of our petition for a few more months to 
allow time for the Independent Review to be published. 

Look forward to hearing from you.

Kelvyn Morris

Secretary

Justice for Jasmine Group


